
 

 

Memorandum 

To: Vendors Responding to IFB Number 4610 for the Mississippi Department of 
Information Technology Services (ITS) 

From: David C. Johnson 

Date: February 21, 2024 

Subject:  Project Delay 

Contact Name: Jasmine Grice 

Contact Phone Number:  601-432-8198 

Contact E-mail Address: jasmine.grice@its.ms.gov 

The Invitation for Bids (IFB) No. 4610 is still being finalized and is not ready to be published at 
this time. The IFB will be published as soon as possible.  
 
If you have any questions concerning the information above or if we can be of further assistance, 
please contact Jasmine Grice at 601-432-8198 or via email at jasmine.grice@its.ms.gov. 

 

cc:  ITS Project File Number 48165 


